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7 September 2023 

 

Mr HM Mweli 

Director-General 

Department of Basic Education 

Private Bag X895 

PRETORIA 

0001 

 

By email: Mweli.M@dbe.gov.za  

 

Dear Mr Mweli 

 

RE: NATIONAL ASSEMBLY WRITTEN REPLY – QUESTION 2763 

 

I refer to your email dated 4 September 2023. 

 

The email makes a request for Umalusi to provide information in respect of the 

Parliamentary Question 2763 asked by Mr S Ngcobo (DA) to the Minister of Basic Education 

as follows: 

 

Question: 

(a) What total amount did (i) her department and (ii) each entity reporting to her pay for 

printed copies of the integrated annual reports in the (aa) 2020-21, (bb) 2021-22 and (cc) 

2022-23 financial years, (b) who were the suppliers in each case and (c) what total number 

of copies of the report were printed (i) in each case and (ii) in each specified financial 

year? 

 

Response: 

During the financial periods in question, Umalusi printed and paid as follows for its annual 

reports: 

 

Financial year Supplier No. of copies Amount paid 

2020/21 Shereno Printers 100 R50,303.30 

2021/22 Litha Communications 100 R87,719.70 

2022/23 Minuteman Press 150 R66,595.32 
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Disclaimer: Whilst all reasonable steps are taken to ensure the accuracy and integrity of the information contained herein, Umalusi accepts no liability or 

responsibility whatsoever if the information is, for whatever reason, incorrect and Umalusi reserves its right to amend any incorrect information.  
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Trust that you find this information in order. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Dr Mafu S Rakometsi 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 


